
      

   

  

    
    

  
        

 

     
    

 

The Board of Pharmacy has received notice of the following product recall: 

LEVEL OF NOTIFICATION: Retail 

SUPPLIER: Fagron 

Description Lot # NDC UPC 
LETS GEL KIT FAGR DS All Lot Numbers 51552153601 35155215361 

Fagron is recalling the above item due to the possible microbial contamination in the non-
sterile base component. This recall is to the retail level. Affected product started shipping July 
of 2017. 

The Board of Pharmacy strongly encourages pharmacies to immediately review their quality 
assurance and recall policies and procedures to determine if any corrective action is required. 


